
Tremendous thanks to many kind people who 
support the Zommer Memorial Golf  
Tournament, especially Darryl DeSorbo and 

Bill Edgerly. In two years we’ve donated $22,000 to ALS research. 

Southington’s Only Original Waste Hauler 
Since 1937 the Zommer family appreciates the opportunity to serve!

Annual News January, 2018

Dear Customers,
Back in 1994 we remember a winter of extreme 

weather; our crews battled 18 storms, frozen diesel 
engines and snowy, icy streets. As we head into another 
Connecticut winter we pause to recognize the trash men 
and women who go out into the frigid cold before dawn, to 
make sure our customers’ trash gets picked up on schedule. 

Over the 80-year history of the Zommer family 
business, we’ve stood on the shoulders of many employees 
– some who’ve worked for our company for most of 
their lives. It’s demanding, physical work, but thanks to 
retirement and health benefits, we continue to attract 
dedicated people. We met many excellent candidates at 
our Apple Harvest Festival booth! 

During the holidays, please remember the trash 
collectors who visit your home each week; every note and 
gift they receive is so sincerely appreciated!

We look back nostalgically, we look forward with hope, 
and we wake up today determined to do a great job! Over 
three generations we earned a reputation for outstanding 
work and caring customer service – all delivered at your 
curbside at a fair price. Thank you very sincerely for 
choosing our family business! 

Wishing You 
Joyous 

Holidays  
& Happy 
New Year,

The Zommer 
Family

Office Hours: Monday – Friday 8AM-4PM
(860) 747-6816  wastetrucking.com

It’s a triple-win when we recycle trash instead of 
burning it! Over the past 12 months, WMTC recycled 
hundreds of tons of trash on behalf of our Southington 
customers! If you’re willing, here are ways you can ramp 
up your recycling rate more! 

1)  Make more room in your cart, flattening plastics 
and metals.

2)  Call us, we’ll deliver a bigger cart (96-gallon!) –  
free of charge! 

3)  Appoint a “recycling czar” in the family, as a 
cheerleader and enforcer! 
™ WMTC customers recycle every other week because 

we know it’s better business – and better for the environ-
ment. It seems most people agree! When we announced in 
2015 that we would accommodate customers who request 
weekly recycling, only a handful called to switch.  

ENCLOSED WITH YOUR BILL, our compli-
mentary Recycling Calendar to help track your week all 
year long!

Recycling Leadership

The Joy of 
Giving Back! 

Recycle your family’s Christmas 
tree the week of January 15
Put it on the curb on your regular trash day. 

WMTC will pick it up and recycle it for
FREE!

Contact Us
We value each and every customer! 
If a new hauler waves at you with 

fancy incentives and a binding 
contract, call us first please!

We’ll match or beat any offer!

Waste Material Trucking Co., Inc.
440 New Britain Ave.
Unionville, CT 06085
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(860) 675-9682(WMTC)

info@wastetrucking.com
www.wastematerialtrucking.com
   Facebook.com/WasteMaterial

Office Hours: 
Monday-Friday 8am-4pm

Enjoy a Happy Holiday Season
and a Blessed New Year!

The Zommer Family, 
Staff & Crew of WMTC

Since 1937, the Zommer family appreciates the opportunity to serve you!Since 1937, the Zommer family appreciates the opportunity to serve you!

Reminder: We will pickup Christmas trees week of 1/15/24 on  
your regular day.  Only 1 tree per household.

Southington - Week of 1/15
Avon - Town will pick up

Greetings to all WMTC customers: 

As we approach yet another challenging year in 2024 here in the U.S. the cost 
of living keeps rising. Products and services going up 8 to 10 percent and in 
most instances as high 20 -30 %. The political landscape in this country and 
worldwide is clearly falling apart at the seams. International conflicts are 
popping up all over the world, who knows when and if they’ll stop before 
landing on our own soil. Not much we can do here in America so its life goes 
on as usual.

Here at Waste Material Trucking Company, we will do our best to keep the 
“little” things in life going smoothly. It is our mission and always has been to 
provide the best trash and recycling service in the industry. We have proven 
for decades that if you have ‘stuff ” to get rid of that there is no hauler out there 
more equipped, experienced, focused or sensitive to our customer’s needs. 
Whether it’s weekly trash and /or recycling, a garage, basement, attic clean out 
or a construction project at your home or business, we will take care of it and 
you. We offer all sizes of dumpsters and special pick-ups to fulfill any of your 
needs. Please call us and our professional staff will answer any questions you 
may have.

In closing I am overjoyed to introduce to you the newest 
Zommer member of our Waste Material family.  
Michael (the 5th) William Zommer, born December 13,2022.

	              Sincerely,  
	              The Zommer Family 

			                Mark A. Zommer, President

Christmas Tree Pickup

Mark and sons,  
Cole & Luke Zommer
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Tips & Tricks

Bear Info
• OK to put locks on, but must be unlocked 
on pickup day for driver 
• Tape dryer sheets under the lid and let 
them hang out. Replace monthly.
• Wash/clean regularly with ammonia or 
disinfectant cleaner or bleach to deter animals.
• Always bag the trash.
• Mix Pine Sol & water in spray bottle. Spray 
outside of container. Bears don’t like pine scent. 

• Carts should be placed 4 feet away from 
other objects, with the front of the cart 
facing the street. 
• Always bag trash to keep the cart clean 
and allow trash to flow out freely. Break 
down larger items so they will not get 
lodged in the trash cart. 
• Do not overstuff carts, lids must be 
closed. 
• Snowstorms -(Put totes out, 5ft from  
end of driveway.) We will reach it, the  
plow won’t.
• Please do not put any grass clippings or 
yard waste in trash
• No construction debris(wood, sheetrock)

• No plastic bags, soiled pizza boxes, 
styrofoam, leaves, wood or  metal in 
recycling carts.

• Please cut recyclable boxes to fit 
into cart.

• All food and beverage containers 
should be clean and rinsed.

• Have a question if it is recycled?
Check out Connecticut’s official 
website: Portal.CT.gov/DEEP/
Waste-Management-and-Disposal/
What-Do-I-Do-With 

Bulk Pick Ups
Get amazing rates and 
get rid of old junk like 
sofas and mattresses. 

Contact us for an 
estimate or to schedule a 

pickup. 

Residential Dumpster Services 
Moving, selling, renovating? 
Contact WMTC for expert 
advice, competitive pricing  

and delivery. 2 week rentals!

WMTC offers 
AutoPay with a  

credit/debit card. 

Referral Bonus 
Saving money never 
gets old. Refer a new 

customer and when they 
start service, you  

both get  
1 MONTH FREE!

￼￼￼￼￼￼￼￼
Data Updates! 

We can’t help you if we 
can’t find you! Please 

call us with any changes 
to your phone or email.

YEAR ROUND SHORT CUTS & SAVINGS

Check Out our Website:
wastematerialtrucking.com

Pay Your Bill Online

Our Drivers:
In Southington	 In Avon
Rich Boucher	          Shawn DiYulio
John Wilson	 Jim Lynch
Jim Lynch	 Rich Boudier

Would Like to Say
“Thank You to all the customers who 
remembered them at the Holidays”

Trash                             Recycle


